LP Burn Off - Message from Fire Chief

News Release Date
03-26-2024

A message from our Fire Chief Jim Bland:

Daytona Gas and Grills located at 2nd / Ridgewood (201 Ridgewood) in Holly Hill will be
conducting a LP Gas burn off tomorrow, March 27, 2024 at 8:30 AM. The burn off should take
approximately 2 hours. This burn off will most likely generate numerous 911 calls due to the
location of the business and the visible flames that will be present. A fire response for this is not
necessary unless the request comes from the business.


http://www.hollyhillfl.org/cityclerk/page/lp-burn-message-fire-chief

